

LAST POST REPORT

95 Belden Street (Route 126) • Falls Village, CT

860-824-0831

WINTER 2022 - SPRING 2023

Dear Friends,

This issue of The Last Post Report shows me one thing. You never know what will happen to you on a daily basis. This can occur in our personal life or with a cat. The cat can't communicate if they can't talk, but they can make plenty of noise. I don't think anything can stop me from making noise, not even the stroke in early Sepember which left me a fractured foot as well!!! please no sympathy ... Thank goodness I have recoverd to a point. My staff stepped up to the plate and I have tremendous support from my husband. Everyone had been properly trained some time ago and things ran rather smoothly. Enough on that.

Since the previous newsletter, we have had "new" kitties added to the cat staff. Right now they are arguing on who should be elected president of their new group. The holiday decoating is complete. The cooking and baking is another story. I warned them not to use the oven!

Enjoy your holidays and your cookies!
From the Board of Directors & our wonderful staff.



In Friendship,

Susan A. Leach-Gregan
Executive Director

















Directions to the LAST POST

From New York: Take the Saw Mill Parkway to Rte. 22 North. Rte. 22 North to Millerton, NY to Rte. 44. Take Rte. 44 East 5 miles past the center of Salisbury, CT to Rte. 126. Take Rte. 126, it is the first right hand turn after the bridge. Take Rte. 126 South 1 1/10th miles to the Last Post. Turn Right when you see a white sign with a black cat.

From Connecticut: Take interstate 1-84 to Route 8 Waterbury, Take Rte 8 North to Winsted and Right to Rte. 44 West through the towns of Winsted, Norfolk and Canaan where you will then find Rte. 126 South. Take a left onto 126 South.

Amesville Falls S. cancon
Village
Lime Rock

Brook

Vivisection Investigation League Last Post Sanctuary 95 Belden Street, Rte. 126 P. O. Box 259 Falls Village, CT 06031

Go 1 1/10th miles to The Last Post. Turn Right at the white sign with the black cat.

OR Take Interstate 1-95 to Rte. 8. Take Rte. 8 North to Winsted and follow directions above from Winsted.

OR Take Interstate 91 to either 1-84 or 1-95 South, depending which is closer and follow those directions to the Last Post.

From Massachusetts: Take Interstate 1-84 to Rte. 8. Take Rte. 8 North to Winsted and Right to Rte. 44 West through the towns of Winsted, Norfolk and Canaan where you will then find Rte. 126 South. Take Rte. 126 South 1 1/10th miles to the Last Post. Turn Right at the white sign with the black cat.

OR Take Interstate 1-91 South to 1-84 West. Take 1-84 West to Rte. 8. Take Rte. 8 North to Winsted and then take Rte. 44 West. Follow the directions above from Winsted.

WE ARE CLOSED MONDAY & TUESDAY AS WELL AS THANKSGIVING AND CHRISTMAS

Email: cats@thelastpost.org
Website: www.thelastpost.org

he Last Post is a non-profit organization which depends entirely on donations and bequests. All contributions are tax-deductible. We encourage visitors and are open to the public from 11:00 am until 3:00 pm Wednesday-Sunday.

We are closed on Thanksgiving and Christmas. A call ahead is advised BEFORE traveling during bad weather conditions and in general.

When you're overseeing estate planning and/or nursing home arrangements for clients of advancing age who express concern for the fate of their pet cats, you should know that since 1982, thousands of people have entrusted the welfare of their cats to us.

For more information about making arrangements, please have your attorney contact our attorney.

George B. Simoncelli, Jr. LLC - Attorney At Law 100 Migeon Avenue, Apt. 1 • Torrington, CT 06790 Phone 860-459-0102 • Fax 860-482-0830 • gsimoncelli@snet.net Also Admitted in New York

PEGEEN FITZGERALD'S LAST POST
PO Box 259
95 Belden Street, Rte. 126
Falls Village, CT 06031



We can be reached by Phone: 860.824.0831 • Fax: 860.824.5460